
ZAMIA MEDICINES REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

NOTICE TO MARKETING AUTHORISATION HOLDERS ON SUBMISSION OF 

APPLICATIONS FOR RENEWAL OF MARKETING AUTHORISATION WHICH HAVE 

LAPSED  

This notice serves as a reminder for all Marketing Authorisation Holders with a medicine or an 

allied substance whose Marketing Authorisation has lapsed. In line with Statutory Instrument No. 

79 of 2019, all holders are required to apply for renewal of a Marketing Authorisation at least 180 

days before it lapses: to facilitate issuance of a new Marketing Authorisation. Failure to do so may 

result in the suspension of the marketing authorisation for the medicine or allied substance. 

To maintain market compliance and ensure the uninterrupted availability of your medical product 

on the Zambian market, please prioritize the submission of renewal applications within the 

stipulated timeframe. Compliance with this requirement is essential for the continued placement 

of your medical products on the Zambian market. 

For further information or assistance with the payment process, please contact our office by 

sending an email to irims.support@zamra.co.zm and accounts@zamra.co.zm. You may also call 

our Accounts or ICT departments on 260 211 432 350/260 211 432 351. 

Thank you for your co-operation and attention to this important regulatory requirement. 

Yours sincerely, 

Director-General 

ZAMBIA MEDICINES REGULATORY AUTHORITY 
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